
 

 

 

          1st October 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Year 11 Saturday School 
 
It was fantastic to see so many of you at last week’s Parent Information Evening and thank you for the ongoing support you 
provide as we work to support your child through Year 11. 
 
Starting this Saturday, 5th October, there will be Saturday school for a select number of students each week. Between now 
and the Christmas holidays, these classes will be primarily aimed at coursework-based subjects with a view to getting all 
coursework completed as early in the year as possible. These Saturday morning sessions provide the opportunity to focus 
intensively on a specific subject. Although priority is currently going to coursework subjects, later in the year (up to June 
2025) these sessions will be used to practice and enhance exam technique in preparation for exams. 
 
All Saturday classes run from 9.45am-1.15pm. Students are permitted to wear their own clothes and can bring their own 
drinks and snacks for the day. Students must come on time and be prepared to work. Anyone who arrives extremely late, 
may be sent home.  
 
Parents will be notified via SMS on Tuesdays and Fridays in advance of the Saturday class and students will be informed at 
school during line up or assembly. We expect students to attend all classes they have been allocated to.  Saturday school is 
supervised by Ms Adewunmi and Mr J. Mathan. If your child is running late or has not arrived and we have not been notified, 
they will call you to find out where they are. If your child cannot attend, please email Ms Hickman 
l.hickman@baconscollege.co.uk and Ms Adewunmi t.adewunmi@baconscollege.co.uk in advance of that week’s class. 
 
We appreciate this is an additional expectation placed on students, but we know the benefit these classes have provided in 
the past. Thank you in advance for your support in making these sessions a success. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Pyke 
Assistant Principal – Head of KS4 
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